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30th September  2016 
 

Year 4 Residential Visit – Summer Term 2017! 
Information Meeting – Thursday 13th October, 5:15pm. 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you may aware, our current Year 5 children had the opportunity last April to take part in a 3 night residential 
visit to Carreg Adventure.  The visit was highly successful and enjoyed immensely by children and staff alike!   
 
We have made a provisional booking for Carreg Adventure, Stouthall Manor in Wales for Monday 24th April – 
Thursday 27th April 2017 for our current year 4 children.   Some of you may recognise the name from your own 
school days; the centre has recently been taken over by Ceri & Eoghan Powell who have undertaken an extensive 
restoration and refurbishment of the property - so things have changed significantly since the days of the Merton 
run visits. 
 
The vision for Carreg Adventure has been to create a team with expertise across the education and adventure 
sectors to ensure the highest standards in every aspect of the provision. Stouthall and the Gower Peninsula 
provide the perfect backdrop for this vision. With a site rich in fascinating history and a locality of Outstanding 
Natural Beauty, it’s the perfect destination for children and teachers alike.  Further detailed information about 
the centre can be found on their website, along with history, photos, and testimonials – 
www.carregadventure.co.uk  
 
In order to provide you with all the information you will need to make a decision about whether you would like 
your child to take part in this exciting opportunity, I would like to invite you to a meeting about the visit on 
Thursday 13th October at 5:15pm prior to our Maths workshops. We will talk through the visit; the kind of 
activities that the children will take part in; the accommodation/site; and the curricular links.  You will have an 
opportunity to ask any questions and to familiarise yourself with all aspects of the visit. 
 
I look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss Helen Beckett 
Assistant Headteacher 
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